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Trade-in or trade-up to get  
a rebate on 3M™ PELTOR™  
X Series Earmuffs. 
Now’s the time to upgrade to the 
lightweight comfort of 3M™ PELTOR™ 
X Series Earmuffs. Trade in your current 
hearing protection and get a rebate on the 
versatile low profile earmuffs your crew will 
appreciate. X Series Earmuffs provide moderate 
to very high levels of attenuation, including the 
highest NRR* earmuff available, to fit a wide 
range of industrial applications.

If you already use 3M Hearing Protection, you 
can trade-up to get a rebate when you upgrade 
to X Series Earmuffs. 

Assess your hearing protection today—offer 
ends December 31, 2021—and make the switch 
to 3M™ PELTOR™ X Series Earmuffs.

go.3M.com/xseriestradein

The hearing protection you need.  

The savings you want.



	 It’s easy to get started.
	 Identify:	� Find the earmuff products you  

want to trade in or trade up.
	 Choose:	� Select eligible 3M™ PELTOR™ X Series 

Earmuffs at 3M.com/PELTORXseries
	 Order:	� Contact your 3M authorized distributor 

to place your order.
	 Register:	�Confirm your purchases and  

initiate your rebate payment at 
go.3M.com/xseriestradein

New  
3M customers can 

Trade in:

Trade-in or trade-up
Offer ends December 31, 2021

Trade-in or trade-up at  
go.3M.com/xseriestradein today.

Personal Safety Division
3M Center, Building 235-2W-70
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000

3M and PELTOR are trademarks of 3M Company.  
© 3M 2021. All rights reserved. Please recycle. Printed in USA.3M PSD products are for occupational use only.

What you’ll need:
•	� Digital copy of your receipt of purchase from a 3M 

authorized distributor

•	� Digital images proving your old equipment was 
taken out of service

End-user rebate only. Distributors and wholesalers excluded. 
Must follow requirements online to receive rebate. Visit 
go.3M.com/xseriestradein for full terms and conditions. Void 
where prohibited.
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Trade-in competitive hearing 
protection products

Trade-up current 3M Hearing 
Protection products

Purchase 3M™ PELTOR™ 
X Series Earmuffs

Purchase 3M™ PELTOR™ 
X Series Earmuffs

Receive a  
cash rebate

Receive a  
cash rebate

Existing  
3M customers can 

Trade up:

*�U.S. EPA specifies the NRR as the measure of hearing protector noise reduction. However, 3M makes no warranties as to the suitability of the NRR for this purpose. 3M strongly recommends personal fit 
testing of hearing protectors. Research suggests that users may receive less noise reduction than indicated by the attenuation label value(s) on the packaging due to variation in fit, fitting skill, and motivation 
of the user. Refer to applicable regulations for guidance on how to adjust attenuation label values. It is recommended that the NRR be reduced by 50% to better estimate typical workplace protection.


